WHO EMRO | Training to improve infection prevention and control measures in midwifery practices

24 May 2021 — With the support of the World Health Organization (WHO) and in coordination
with the Ministry of Public Health, the Lebanese Order of Midwives launched the first training of
a series of training targeting midwives operating private clinics in Lebanon. The workshop was
attended by 12 midwives working in Beirut and Mount Lebanon.

The workshop aims at building the capacities of liberal midwives in implementing infection
prevention and control measures during their practice to ensure patients’ safety against
preventable infections.

Over the next couple of weeks, the Lebanese Order of Midwives will be rolling out other
workshops targeting midwives in Bekaa, and in the south and the north of the country. The
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training will be followed up by visits to the midwives’ clinics to perform on-the-job assessments.

This project falls under WHO’s work in Lebanon to empower midwives, promote reproductive
and maternal health and enhance existing services in the country.
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